Related Cap Crimpers

by Reg Patee

I picked up all three of these crimpers from Nelson Ressler some time ago. They are all
different, but appear possibly to be made by the same company. None are stamped. You can
see a small pin in a slot in each plier that limits the jaw opening. The crimper on the far left
has a tapered hole. The other two just go straight in. If anyone can help identify the manu-
facturer I would be most grateful.

Editor’s note: Reg Patee works for the Glendale, AZ Police Force and is head of the Bomb
Squad. He has developed several detonating devices for the Squad that can open any door in
seconds. He is an avid collector of crimpers. You may reach Reg by email at: kfbreg@juno.com.
His phone number and address are not listed for reasons of security, however individuals may
reach him through Dave Thorpe or Bob Schroth (see masthead page).
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